
               

              
April 14th – April 21st  

Mission Statement:  St. Peter School provides a quality education built on Catholic values and teachings. 
 
 

 

SUNDAY, April 14th: 

 Palm Sunday 

 FOUND Youth Group “Tag, You’re It” 6:30-8:00 pm - gym 
 

MONDAY, April 15th: 

 Jubilation Choir Rehearsal 3:00 - 3:45 pm Parish Music Room  

 School Advisory Board Meeting 6:30 pm School Conference Room 
 

TUESDAY, April 16th: 

 K-8th Grade Spring Photos beginning at 8:30 am; remaining yearbook group photos will also be 

taken today- 3 volunteers still needed! 

 PMO Band Rehearsals at QND: 3:30-4:30 Beginners Band; 4:30-5:30 pm Concert Band;  
5:30-6:00 pm Jazz Band; 6:00-7:00 pm Cadet Band 

 

WEDNESDAY, April 17th:  

 Children’s School Mass 8:30 am - 2nd Grade students assisting 

 PK4 Easter Parties 
 Stations of the Cross presented by 7th Grade -  1:00 pm Church 

 Lenten Prayer Partners revealed 1:45 pm gym 

 PMO Band Rehearsals: 5th gr 1:15-1:45 pm; 6th gr 1:45-2:15 pm Music Room 

 After School Quincy Art Center Classes – registered students only in Grades 4-8 2:30-3:30 pm 

 Scholastic Bowl Team HOME Match vs Carthage 

 PMO Choir Rehearsals at QND: 7th/8th Concert Choir 3;00-4:00 pm; 4th-6th Cadet Choir 4:10-5:00 pm 

 Teachers Meetings 2:30-4:00 pm 

 Early Dismissal at 2:25 pm for students in gr PK-8th. (This will occur throughout the school year.) 
 

THURSDAY, April 18th: 

 No School – Holy Thursday 

 Holy Thursday Mass 7:00 pm 
 

FRIDAY, April 19th: 

 No School – Good Friday 

 Good Friday Service 7:00 pm 

SATURDAY, April 20th: 

 Easter Vigil Mass 8:00 pm 

SUNDAY, April 21st: 

 Easter Sunday – Masses 8:00, 9:30, 11:00 am 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 



ONLINE ENROLLMENT INFORMATION 2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR 
                Once again, we strongly encourage our families to complete their Online Enrollment at their 

earliest convenience.  There are many things that we need to do in order to prepare for the upcoming school 

year and having every family’s Online Enrollment completed helps so much.  We ask that you please complete 

this as soon as possible.  For your convenience, we will host one more evening session in our Computer Lab for 

parents to complete their Online Enrollment and we will be here to help or answer any questions.  This 

session will be Thursday, April 25th from 5:00-9:00 pm.  Here is the sign up genius for this last Online 

Enrollment session: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050D4FA8AA2FA3F94-online    Please bring 

everything that you may need to complete the Online Enrollment.  If we don’t have any parents signed up by 

1:00 pm on April 25th, then we will cancel the event and notify parents via Parent Alert.  Some of our classes 

are filling up quickly so please make sure you complete your Online Enrollment as soon as possible.  

Online Enrollment must be completed and all fees paid by April 30th.  Beginning May 1st late fees will be 

assessed by FACTS.  Also, just as a reminder, tuition for the upcoming school year is due June 28, 2019.  

_________________________________________________________________________________  
 

SPRING PHOTOS/YEARBOOK PHOTOS – APRIL 16th 
 Tuesday, April 16th is our Spring Picture Day for grades Kindergarten through 8th.  Photo 

information/order forms were sent home last Friday with students.  Students may be out of dress code and 

if they choose can bring in something special to them to be included in their photo.  Examples might be 

trophies, sports-baseball/glove, basketball, football, etc., special stuffed animals or dolls.  These photos are 

different from the ones taken in the fall as they are 3/4 to full length photos. 

 Following the spring photos, we will continue to take group photos for our yearbook.  

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED:  We still need to have 3 volunteers to help during the morning of April 16th with 

our students.  This would include letting classes know when they are needed in the gym, helping to line up our 

students, and just making sure they are ready for their picture to be taken.  Volunteers would need to be 

here from 8:15 am until around 11:00 am.  Please call the school office to volunteer.  Thank you!! 
 

STATIONS OF THE CROSS – APRIL 17th 
 Our 7th grade students will be presenting the Stations of the Cross this coming Thursday, April 17th 

at 1:00 pm in Church.  We are very proud of our 7th grade classes.  This presentation requires a lot of 

preparation and the students take their roles very seriously.  Families are welcome to attend this very moving 

performance.   
 

 

SUNDAY CHILDCARE MINISTRY  

                     Did you know?  We have a Sunday Childcare Ministry during our 9:30 AM Sunday Mass! If you are 

interested, children ages 1-5 are welcome to play in our childcare room during Mass. This program is run by 

volunteers who have felt the need for a place for their little ones to go to help them get more out of Mass. 

This program is held in the Maria Goretti Room, located in the cafeteria near the women's restroom. *Please 

note, children are always welcome to be at Mass!  If you have any questions concerning our Childcare 

Ministry, please contact Mrs. Julie Konrad at jmett@hotmail.com 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

BACK TO SCHOOL FAIR – CLOTHES AND SHOES NEEDED 
                Thank you to our families that have already sent in clothes and shoes for the Back to School Fair.  

Once again, we are having an awesome response to this very important need in our community.   Just as a 

reminder, donated clothes and shoes should be clean and in good or gently used condition.   Families may also 

donate new clothing/shoes if they would like.  Our donation box is in the entrance of school and there is also 

a box in the Narthex of Church.  Donations will be accepted through the end of May.  

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050D4FA8AA2FA3F94-online
mailto:jmett@hotmail.com


LOST AND FOUND 
 If your child is missing shirts, jackets, gloves, etc. please check our Lost and Found.  We have so 

many items and it continues to grow every day!  Our Lost and Found is located just inside the front doors of 

school. 

 

UPCOMING DATES: 
  

Apr 18-22 No School – Easter break 

Apr 23 7th gr field trip to QND – Trivia Event 

Apr 24 Children’s Mass 8:30 am – 1st grade assisting 

Gr 7 Parent/Student Confirmation Meeting/DC Meeting 6:30 pm Cafeteria 

 Scholastic Bowl Team – Regional Matches   

Apr 25  Becky Butler w/Budding Artist in the Classroom here w/Rms 4W, 5W, 6W 

 GSA Meeting 10:00 am – School Conference Room 

Online Enrollment Assistance Session 5:00 pm-9:00 pm-Computer Lab; Please sign up 

through our sign up genius or call the School Office to register 

 Apr 26  Quarter 4 Midterm; Midterm reports will be posted to RenWeb by May 3rd  

Becky Butler w/Budding Artist in the Classroom here w/Rms 4E, 5E, 6E 

 Apr 28  Saints Alive Youth Group meets 6:00-7:30 pm in the gym 

FOUND Youth Group “Photo Scavenger Hunt” 6:30-8:00 pm; meet/pick-up Martha 

Jane Room 

 

 

   

   

    

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

 

   


